
Dear Devin Arthur  
 
I am writing to acknowledge Hydro One Networks’ receipt of your June 8, 2013 email addressed 
to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) with comments on Hydro One Networks’ 2014 distribution 
rates application. 
 
Hydro One’s Smart Grid program is designed to offer many benefits to customers through 
improved efficiency, reduced outage times and giving customers more control over their energy 
usage. 
 
The OEB’s hearing process, which was outlined in the Notice published in the newspapers, does 
provide you with opportunities to present your comments and concerns to the OEB by filing a 
letter, which will be considered during the hearing. 
 
If you need more information, you can visit the OEB’s website at www.ontarioenergyboard.ca or 
call the OEB’s Consumer Relations Centre at 1-877-632-2727. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jamie Waller 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Phone: (416) 345-6948 
e-mail: jamie.waller@HydroOne.com 
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